
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents. 

We are now ready to start our new Spanish Unit and it is very exciting! 

This is what we are going to be looking at. 

For those who would like to revisit what we have done in class there are online games tailored to each class, just look at the guide on how to log in from a previous email. 

Have a nice day. 

Señora Smith 
 



 


